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Our offices will be closed 

November 28-29. 

 

 

 

FREE – PLEASE TAKE ONE | November 2019 

CONNECT. 

MTCC Tech Tip

 

During this season of giving thanks, we at MTCC would like to extend our 

thanks to all war veterans. Without the commitment and sacrifice of men 

and women like you, the United States of America would not be the great 

country it is today, and we would not have the freedoms which we all hold 

dear to our hearts. We owe you all a debt we cannot repay.   

 

Thank you for your service and patriotism.  

 

“As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest 

appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them.” 

- John F. Kennedy 

 

 

 

When your family comes to visit, does your internet seem to slow down? 

  

All those extra devices can chew up your bandwidth in a hurry, making your 

internet seem sluggish.  This Thanksgiving give your internet a boost with 

one of our FamilyUp plans and make everyone happy!   

 

For a small fee, FamilyUp plans temporarily increase your internet speed 

while your family is here and go back to normal when they leave. Now 

everyone will love coming to your house even more! 

FamilyUp today!  

Call 435-835-2929 for details. 



 

 
The Utah Telephone Assistance 
Program provides a $12.75 
discount ($9.25 federal plus 
$3.50 state) on telephone and 
broadband services for eligible 
Utah customers. You may be 
eligible for UTAP if you have 
home landline service through 
Manti Telephone Company and 
you qualify either by income or 
by program. 

To qualify by income, your 
gross household income must 
be at or below 135% of the 
federal poverty level. 

To qualify by program, 
someone in your household 
must be receiving help from 
one of these programs: 
Medicaid, SNAP, Federal Public 
Housing Assistance, SSI, or 
Veteran and Survivors Pension 
benefits. 

To Apply for lifeline assistance, 
go to www.checklifeline.org or 
pick up a paper application in 
our office and mail the 
completed application and 
required documentation to 
USAC, Lifeline Support Center, 
PO Box 7081, London, KY 

40742. 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

You can find us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/mantitel. 

Facebook is a great way to get 

technical support after hours. 

Be sure to like and follow our 

page today! 

 

 

Need help with your Wi-Fi? 

When you sign up for TechLink, we provide you with a quality Wi-Fi router, 

install it and help you set up a password. Plus, with Techlink Managed Wi-

Fi we can recover passwords, monitor data speeds, check signal strength, 

and troubleshoot remotely from our office! 

Techlink Managed Wi-Fi also includes FiberGuard Essentials allowing you 

to manage screen time, filter content, and track browsing history! We’ll 

help you set it up to meet your family’s needs. 

Call for details! 435-835-2929 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.checklifeline.org&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ca4b9e9b05a414fec378308d75bc0ef69%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637078756511962979&sdata=BAr%2BSqvldXwwMYykA3djY4BhTt5SLkzNNXWveTj9JXY%3D&reserved=0
http://www.facebook.com/mantitel


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tired of those holiday movies already?   

 

Need a Fast N’ Loud fix? 

Let ‘er rip, tater chip! Catch up on all the action and 

binge-watch all 15 seasons with the Discovery Go app 

available to our TV subscribers for FREE through 

Watch TV Everywhere.   

 

Get you some of that at http://wtve.net today!  

 

 

 
The mission of the U.S. Marine 
Corps Reserve Toys for Tots 
Program is to collect new, 
unwrapped toys each year, and 
distribute them as Christmas 
gifts to needy children in the 
community in which the 
campaign is conducted.  
 
At MTCC, we also believe that 
every child deserves a little 
Christmas, and we are proud to 
be a drop off location for the 
Toys for Tots program.  
 
If you would like to donate to 
this great cause, please bring a 
new, unwrapped toy to our 
office and place it in the 
donation box. Thank you!  
 
Happy Holidays and Merry 
Christmas!  
 

 

 
Copper-based phone service typically works during a 
power outage because the service provided its own 
power.  Fiber-based services need backup power to 
keep operating.  In the event of a power outage, your 
phone, internet, and television services will not work 
without a battery back-up on your line.  Currently, 
there is a battery attached that offers up to eight hours 
of operation during a power outage (depending on the 
number of devices running).  
 
There is NO 9-1-1 EMERGENCY SERVICE in the event of 
a power outage WITHOUT A BATTERY BACKUP.  If you 
want up to twenty-four hours of operation during a 
power outage, you can purchase your own battery at 
local retailers or online.  
 

If you have any questions about whether you have 
copper or fiber-based services, please call our office 
at 435-835-3391. Thank you for continued 
patronage. 

 

 
You can control telephone calls from solicitors! 
 
The National Do Not Call Registry, managed by the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC), gives you an opportunity to limit the telemarketing calls 
you receive.  After you place your residential telephone number on the 
Registry, most telemarketers are required to remove your number from 
their call lists and may not call you.  However, you may still receive calls 
from political organizations, charities, telephone surveyors, or companies 
with which you have an existing business relationship.   
 
You can register by calling toll-free, 1-888-382-1222 (TTY 1-866-290-4236), 
from the telephone number you wish to register.  You may also go 
to www.donotcall.gov if you have an e-mail address.  Registration is free. 
 
You can read more about the national Do Not Call Registry at the FTC 
(www.ftc.gov) or the Federal Communications Commission, Consumer 
Bureau (www.fcc.gov/cgb/consumerfacts/tcpa.html). 
 

http://wtve.net/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.donotcall.gov&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ca4b9e9b05a414fec378308d75bc0ef69%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637078756511972975&sdata=sQAbrgoNIa0cEEAN8wTFSPFRzmNVUsdA%2B81ZX3%2F43qY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ftc.gov&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ca4b9e9b05a414fec378308d75bc0ef69%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637078756511982985&sdata=1pp%2BE7BPwJXaCaRvuWXWzmVc9r%2FAM19OdEHSZrYh6Oc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fcc.gov%2Fcgb%2Fconsumerfacts%2Ftcpa.html&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ca4b9e9b05a414fec378308d75bc0ef69%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637078756511982985&sdata=rUSKYAam2A1btId5E%2BGJ8Mmw2j3ingu%2BiIFeCuummuI%3D&reserved=0

